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Reference 

No.: 
CB-016-2022  

Draft No.: 1 

Committee: Committee of the Whole 

Date: 03/17/2022  

Action: FAV   

 

REPORT: Favorable 9-0: Council Members Hawkins, Burroughs, Dernoga, Franklin., Glaros, Ivey, 

Streeter, Taveras, and Turner. Absent: Davis, and Harrison. 

 

The Prince George’s County Council convened as the Committee of the Whole on March 17, 2022, to 

consider CB-016-2022. As proposed CB-016-2022 will approve the collective bargaining agreement by 

and between Prince Georges County and the Deputy Sheriff’s Association of Prince George’s County, 

Inc. (Civilian Units). 

 

While many of the conditions remain the same, a settlement sheet is attached that lists the terms and 

conditions of this agreement. 

 

During the Committee meeting, Shawn Stokes, Director, Human Resources Management, provided a list 

of the major changes included in the agreement. It was pointed out that the agreement includes two 

merits and provides for retroactive Covid-19 Hazard Pay. The agreement also sets up a committee to 

review an online management system. 

 

The Office of Law finds CB-016-2022 to be in proper legislative form with no legal impediments to its 

enactment. 

 

The Policy Group reports that the enactment of CB-016-2022 will have a negative impact on the County 

in the amount of $431,272. 

 

After discussion, the Prince George’s County Council, sitting as the Committee of the Whole, reported 

CB-016-2022 out favorably, 9-0. 

 


